
Chichester Road Advisory Committee 
 

Minutes of October 2, 2017 
 

 

Attending: Allen Mayville Jr., Guy Goodwin, Doug Hall, Brian Eldredge, Tom Jameson, Jim Plunkett 

 

Chair Allen Mayville opened the meeting at 6:36 pm. 

 

Members reviewed the minutes of the September 11 meeting. A motion was then made, seconded and 

voted unanimously to approve the minutes of September 11, 2017. 

 

There was discussion of a rumor that a new town resident may want to become a member of the 

committee. However, no one was certain of the person’s name. Since RAC meetings are open to the 

public, it would be good if this person could attend one of the meetings. 

 

Doug reviewed the map of town roads with Tom. Tom will make small corrections. If possible, he will 

print his PDF, scan it, and send the resulting JPG to Doug for inclusion in the 2018 RAC report. 

 

Jim reported that the request for bids for the 2018 King Road project had been approved by the Board of 

Selectmen and should have been sent out to potential bidders.  Bids will be opened at 1:00pm on 

Tuesday, November 14. 

 

Because the bids will be opened after the next scheduled RAC meeting, it was decided that the next 

meeting will be postponed from November 13 to Monday, November 20 at 6:30pm in the Town 

Highway Office. That will ensure that the committee will have the information necessary to discuss and 

complete its final report for 2018. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:52 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted by 

 

Doug Hall 


